DISTRICT OFFICE 165 PARK ROW, SUITE 11

65 PARK ROW, SUITE 11 NEW YORK, NY 10038 (212) 587-3159 FAX: (212) 587-3138

CITY HALL OFFICE

250 BROADWAY, SUTTE 1738 NEW YORK, NY 10007 (212) 788-7259 mchin@council.nvc.gov



MARGARET S. CHIN

COUNCIL MEMBER, 151 DISTRICT, MANHATTAN

CHAIR
LOWER MANHATTAN REDEVELOPMENT

COMMITTEES

PUBLIC HOUSING EDUCATION SMALL BUSINESS CIVIL RIGHTS WOMEN'S ISSUES AGING



August 16, 2011

Cross Cultural Internship Program 45 Main Street, Suite 212 Brooklyn, NY 11201

Dear Friends.

I am pleased to offer warm greetings and congratulations to the 2011 Cross-Cultural Internship Program participants, coordinators, and host companies. Organized by FUSIA Communications, Inc., the Cross-Cultural Internship Program (CCIP) allows students to intern in New York City every summer.

This year the Cross-Cultural Internship Program provided 140 college students from Asia a chance to intern with 37 different host companies in NYC. The program promotes East-West cultural exchange opportunities and sets the stage for personal and professional growth. The students are placed in internships with universities, government, non-profit organizations, law firms, finance, media, and engineering companies. Throughout the internships, students gain practical knowledge and engage in potentially life-changing experiences.

I want to commend the directors, staff, and participating members of the Cross-Cultural Internship Program for their collaboration in bringing about a program that promotes learning, education, greater cultural diversity, and tolerance. CCIP has proven is global vision and has embraced the essence of unity within our world.

Please accept my best wishes for such a wonderful event. Thank you for promoting such a positive image of New York City to visiting students.

Sincerely,

Margaret S. Chin 市議員陳倩雯

New York City Councilmember

District 1 - Manhattan